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| Senior leaders visit Finland and Estonia

Senior leaders participating in the CSSC
Building Capacity in schools improvement
programme travelled to Finland and
Estonia to learn more about the countries'
approach to self-evaluation and school
improvement.

Ethos in schools

CSSC would like to hear from schools
about external groups who contribute to
the school ethos. Please contact school
support officer Heather McKenzie at
heather.mckenzie@ csscni.org.uk for
further information or to provide details.

Your opinion counts

CSSC would welcome schools’ views on
assemblies, their importance and
contribution to school life. If you would
like to contribute, please contact School
Support Officer Heather McKenzie at

heather.mckenzie@ csscni.org.uk

International study visit opportunities

Applications are now open for three
British Council international study visits
for teachers from Northern Ireland. The
visits will take place during February half
term break 2020. For further information
click here.

Assistance Dogs Northern Ireland

CSSC’s charity of the year is Assistance
Dogs Northern Ireland. We recognise the
value this organisation provides to
children in controlled schools and we are
delighted to support it.
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T:BUC Camps Programme 2020-2021

The Executive Office, in partnership with
the Education Authority, is inviting
. applications from schools (ages 11-18), to
deliver T: BUC Camps. Further information
is available from your Schools’ Support
. Officer.

Changing for the better, together

Find your school support officer

You can find your school support officer
through our interactive map. Please get in
touch if you have anything you wish to
l discuss, or if you would like to arrange a
et n.l. school visit.

Follow us on Twitter

If you have any trouble seeing this email, or if we can help with any issues, please don’t hesitate
to phone us on 028 9531 3030 or send us an email
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